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Georgeham Residential  

We had a fantastic week in Devon! We 

loved every minute of the Georgeham 

experience. Throughout the week, we took 

part in a number of outdoor and 

adventurous activities including surfing, 

orienteering, kayaking, canoeing, 

mountain biking, archery, fencing, rock 

scrambling, abseiling and an all-day walk! 

Each activity had its challenges and the 

children were brave and bold in taking 

each one on. 

During the down time, we had access to 

the play area outside, played pool and 

many games of Connect 4. Each day we 

were treated to a delicious home cooked 

breakfast and dinner and the children 

made their own lunches. 

We were very excited and eager to take 

on the different tasks and the sense of 

teamwork and cohesion in the class has 

improved because of the week! 

Miss Attwood encouraged us to do a 

fantastic job of packing and tidying and we 

are now very efficient at cleaning up after 

meals. Our record was 12 minutes, 

although that was after breakfast, so not 

quite as much to do at dinner! 

"It was a pleasure to take the children 

away and share the week with them. Year 

5 and I are already looking forward to next 

yearôs trip!"  

Miss Attwood  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Building Work 

We are busy again with more building 

work during the half term holiday, 

including the doors for the Key Stage 1 

classroom.  We have a new shed in the 

playground which will be used to store 

playground equipment and sports 

equipment to enhance the childrenôs 

experiences at break times and 

lunchtimes.  

 

Thrive ï Therapeutic Gardening 

This week, the groups started to clear 
some of the pots that were full of weeds 
and added fresh compost. Once the pots 
were clear they all had a sense of 
achievement. Next, the children learnt 
about and planted daffodil, tulip and allium 
bulbs.  

They worked very hard, began to 
understand how fresh air and being 
physically active is good for our mental 
wellbeing. The groups showed great 
teamwork, enthusiasm and are looking 
forward to next weekôs session. 

 

 

 

 

School Council Elections 

We have been talking to the children 

about School Council and its role in 

supporting Mr Greaves and the Governing 

Body in improving every childôs 

experiences in school.  We have given the 

children a deadline of Monday to consider 

whether they would like to stand for 

election.  We will hold our elections on 

Wednesday morning in the school hall.  

The children will take part in a proper 

election to elect their School Councilors.  It 

is great to educate our children about the 

importance of democracy and its role in 

modern life.  

 


